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1 Aug 2023 

Post 2023 AGM & Key Contacts 

 

Dear Members of Woolamai Beach SLSC, 

 

As previously advised, our club held our 2023 Annual General Meeting on Sunday 30th July 2023. 

We would like to thank all members who were able to make it to the clubhouse for the meeting. 

The 2023 AGM minutes have been attached to this letter. 

Link to view the 2022/23 Annual Reports  – ANNUAL REPORT WEBLINK 

At the meeting, the new Board of Directors for the 2023/24 season was elected and consists of: 

Position Name Email 

President Jason Close president@woolamaibeach.asn.au 

Vice-President Annie Coleman annie.coleman@woolamaibeach.asn.au 

Vice-President Fi Blackmore fi.blackmore@woolamaibeach.asn.au 

Director Admin & Finance -Secretary Christian Born administration@woolamaibeach.asn.au 

Director Lifesaving Services Campbell Smart lifesavingservices@woolamaibeach.asn.au 

Director Member Development Terry Aslanidis memberdevelopment@woolamaibeach.asn.au 

Director Junior Development -Nippers Tanya Pinnock juniordevelopment@woolamaibeach.asn.au 

Director Assets David Ellison assets@woolamaibeach.asn.au 

Director Communications Ryan Box communication@woolamaibeach.asn.au 

These positions were indicative and will be affirmed at the first meeting of the new Board. 

Carole Irving will continue to fulfil the paid club administrator role and is the best contact for clubhouse and 

residence bookings. Carole can be contacted at secretary@woolamaibeach.asn.au. 

Congratulations to Peter Moate who was elected to life membership following many years of outstanding, 

sustained and conspicuous service to the Club. 

 With Richard Wong retiring from the Development Fund Board (DFB), this opened a “General Member” 

vacancy. Andrew Crowe was nominated and subsequently elected as the new member of the DFB. 

Thank you again to our members for your outstanding contributions during the 2022/23 season, our members 

on the beach, our members on our various committees and working groups, and our members holding junior 

and senior leadership roles. It is amazing to see what we achieved last season and we are excitedly looking 

forward for what the 2023/24 season brings!  

 

Until next time, stay safe! 

Woolamai Beach SLSC Board 
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